Kennedy/Shriver

ROBERT SARGENT SHRIVER, JR.

January 19, 1963

Dr. Joshua Lederberg
Department of Genetics
Stanford University School of Medicine
300 Pasteur Drive
Palo Alto, California

Dear Dr. Lederberg:

Many thanks for your note. I'm glad to get your comments about the incident in Belgium, and Huxley as well. I think we're closer to agreement than you may realize.

You're correct. We never have formally said no about medical student research scholarships. I'll be glad to reactivate that matter by bringing it to the Advisory Board.

I'm leaving tomorrow for two weeks in Central America, but by the time I get back I hope Dr. Jervis will have a summary of the opinions of our various advisors, so I should be able to give you some sort of new reaction between the 10th and 15th of February.

Best regards,

Sarge